
 

 

COUNCILLOR TRAINING REPORT 2019/2020 
 
 
From October 2019 all newly and re-elected Councillors are required to complete 
Council Member Essentials. 
 
WALGA’s Council Member Essentials encompasses all five of the required training 
courses. This training has been specifically developed to deliver the essential skills 
and knowledge required by an Elected Member to perform their role as defined in 
the Local Government Act 1995. 

Crs Brown, Gogol, Lawlor and McLaughlin are required to complete the following 
courses by October 2020: 

Understanding Local Government; 
Conflicts of Interest; 
Serving on Council; 
Understanding Financial Reports and Budgets; and 
Meeting Procedures 
 
Cr Terrence McLaughlin has completed all five courses. 
 
Cr Peter Gogol has completed Understanding Local Government, Conflicts of 
Interest and Meeting Procedures. He has commenced but not yet completed Serving 
on Council. 
 
Cr Chris Lawlor has completed Understanding Local Government, Conflicts of 
Interest and Meeting Procedures. He has commenced but not yet completed Serving 
on Council. 
 
Cr Darryl Brown has completed Understanding Local Government and needs to 
complete Conflicts of Interest (booked on eLearning) and Meeting Procedures  
 
Crs Gogol, Lawlor, Brown, Martin and Davis are booked into the face to face course 
Understanding Financial Reports and Budgets to be held on Thursday 27 August 
2020 in Pingelly. 
 
 
Stephen Gollan 
Chief Executive Officer 
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